
Concerning Senate Bill 941, 
This bill is restrictive, and in my opinion it is the first step towards a gun registration. Many states such 
as Utah, Oklahoma have passed legislation that no laws shall be passed restricting the rights to keep and 
bear arms. Those states have had reductions of crime. Oregon needs to do the same and create similar 
law to protect our rights. 
Sincerely,  
Randy Lawson 
Tualatin, Oregon 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dear Mr. Rhoades, 
I understand that Senate Bill 941 was introduced on March 26, 2015, the public hearing April 1, 2015 
and will be voted on April 2, 2015.  I can't believe all the emails and testimonies have been read. There 
appears to rush to get this passed for so reason?  I urge you to help postpone this vote till the Oregon 
residents are heard from. This is an Oregon issue and not a vote to be purchased from outside our 
borders.  
Sincerely,  
Randy Lawson 
Tualatin, Oregon 

 


